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Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As a school community it is our shared responsibility to keep all our 
children safe. This is something we take very seriously and set rules 
and procedures to minimise the chance of an accident or incident 
happening.  
 

Thank you to all of you who follow our rules. Regrettably, not everyone 
takes our rules seriously and therefore put our children at risk. 
 

The yellow zig-zag lines outside our school entrances are there for the 
PROTECTION OF ALL OUR CHILDREN yet a small minority of 
parents continue to park on these or on the pavement above these 
lines despite being asked not to. It is a shame that school staff have to 
be present to enforce this sensible rule that is in place to keep our 
children safe. It is essential that there is a clear space for our children 
when entering or leaving school. If they have to pass between parked 
cars when other cars are driving on the road then the chance of a 
nasty accident becomes likely. Please be mindful of the safety of all 
our children, not just your convenience. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation in keeping all our children safe. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Selina Frazer, 
Headteacher. 

Autumn Term 2019 
 

Sunday 22nd September – Friday 27th 
September – Year 6 Trewern 
Residential 
 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th September 
– Year 6 Outdoor Week 
 

Tuesday 24th September – Reading 
Workshop for Reception parents/carers 
2:00pm  
 

Tuesday 1st October – KS1 Help your 
child achieve in reading Workshop 
9:00am-10:00am 
 

Tuesday 1st October – Welcome to 
Year 1 Workshop for Year 1 
parents/carers 2:30pm 
 

Thursday 3rd October – Macmillan 
Coffee Morning 9:00-10:30am 
 

Thursday 3rd October – Welcome to 
Year 2 Workshop for Year 2 
parents/carers 2:30pm 
 

Monday 7th October  – Individual 
Photographs 

Aldi’s Kit For Schools 

 

 

Parent Hub Attendance 

We would like all 
parents/carers to join 
us on Parent Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep 
you up to date with what’s going on at 
school. You’ll receive messages, pictures, 
documents and newsletters, all in one 
handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your 
app store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

Congratulations to 2A in Key Stage 1 who achieved 100% this week 
and to 3D in Key Stage 2 with 100% 
 

Class Attendance % Class Attendance % Class Attendance % 

RC 97.64 2K 92.40 4R 96.92 

RL 98.35 2T 92.62 5P 96.30 

RM 97.53 3D 100 5S 93.44 

1H 97.63 3G 94.27 5T 98.77 

1HV 99.60 3R 94.66 6A 99.11 

1R 99.20 4E 95.76 6LC 97.13 

2A 100 4N 97.62 6Y 98.22 

 

https://www.parenthub.co.uk/


Macmillan Coffee Morning Year 2 Fairy Tales Launch 

 

On Monday 9th September 2019, 
the whole of Year 2 dressed up as 
fairy tale characters. We made 
paintings of different settings. Also 
we drew on pegs to make 
characters from famous traditional 
tales. Lastly we used recycled 
cardboard boxes to make scenes 
from stories such as Little Red 
Riding Hood.  

Everybody had so much fun! 
By Dolcie & Orestas 

 

Year 3 Egyptian Launch  Walk to School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Egyptian Day which 
happened on Monday 16th 
September, we did art all day 
long. It was the best day 
ever. It was fantastic because 
we made an Egyptian collar, 
also a cartouche, Egyptian 
sunset painting and a model 
pyramid. What a great day! 
By Amana.  

Next week, our school is going to start the WOW Walk to 
School programme from Year 1 to 6. (Reception to join in 
2020) We kick it off with a fantastic event:  

Walk to School Day!  

Living Streets and Strider will be at the school gates to 
greet you! 

Any child who walks to school on Monday 23rd September 
will get a WOW badge straight away!  
You can start your badge collection. After that, if you walk to 
school twice a week you will get your badge every month. 

Why walk to school? 

Walking to school helps children feel happier and do better 
in class because they arrive alert. More families walking 
means less cars on the road, helping to reduce congestion 
and pollution and you get extra time to talk to your child. 
Children meet their friends along the route too. 

What if we can’t walk to school? 

If you don’t have time to walk the whole way, you can Park 
and Stride.  Park or hop off public transport at least ten 
minutes away from the school and walk the rest of the way.  

If you have any questions about the programme, please 
contact Mr Kaitell, or for more information visit: 
www.livingstreets.org.uk/walktoschool. 

Harvest Request Transition to Secondary School 2020 

As the harvest season is upon us, we are 
asking for donations of tins, packets and 
boxes of food items, which are in date that 
we will be able to donate to worthy 
causes. 

Please send in your 
donations for the 
attention of Mr 
Bellevue.  

If you have a child in Year 6, please make sure you apply on line 
for their secondary school place before 31st October 2019. 

 

 


